
RANGEMASTER NOTICE 
2018 

 
Being a Range-Master is a privilege granted to you for your commitment to perform a 

minimum of five hours of work duty during the year. 

FAILURE TO DO SO WILL RESULT IN THE LOSS OF YOUR 
RANGEMASTER STATUS !  

The WCSC Executive Board voted to amend the Rangemaster program to state that 
R/M’s will no longer be required to be on duty on weekends. Any member using the 

outdoor ranges must be certified as a WCSC Range-master or be accompanied by a 
Rangemaster.  
In lieu of weekend range duty R/M’s will fulfill their commitment by signing up for a 

work crew.  All R/M’s are required to attend one of the update sessions in January or 
February each year.  

Follow-up sessions will be scheduled through the Head Rangemaster. 
 
WCSC Club Officers have the authority to control the ranges as needed. Club officers 
are identified by their orange membership card.   

 
To Avoid Conflicts Please Check your family schedule BEFORE picking work date!  
Since your group is counting on you, if something does arise you must notify the 

Head Rangemaster &/or the committee head. You will automatically be rescheduled 
to the next months General Work Date and expected to be there.  

 
Regular Monthly Work Day is the First Saturday of the Month 8:30 am  

April through November. Check the Website for updates. 
 

Depending on your selected committee and work duties be sure to check to see what 
special equipment, tools, items that may be helpful to have on hand.   
Be advised that the outdoor ranges may have to be closed while work is being 

performed.   

 
Security cameras are in place on all ranges & clubhouse so be sure to S-M-I-L-E !!   
 

Any member found to violate the safety rules set forth or participate in any 
dangerous activity may result in revocation of their membership! 

  

Retain your current membership card as lock combinations will not change until 

February 17th. 
 

Please refer to the club website for schedules, changes and updates throughout the 
year. 

Range Rules Are In Place to Ensure Everyone’s Safety ! 

We depend on you !  
Thank You !  

Rangemaster Committee 


